
Principal Message 10/6/23 

Stevenson Families, 

What a great Friday we had celebrating with our Summer Reading Challenge participants.  They 

completed their summer reading and enjoyed an ice cream reward today.  It was so wonderful to see so 

many students that completed the challenge.  Great job, Penguins!  Keep reading! 

Each year the staff nominate volunteers that they believe would be an awesome representative as 
Stevenson’s Volunteer of the Year.  Our nominations this year are Caitlin Caldwell, Shannon Paoletti, Lea 
Karpowich, Katie Dillaman, Courtney Whalen, Ally Steele, Renee Miller, Michelle Platania, Cassie Bouldin, 
Maria Goetz, Tammy Palermo, and Corrin Penerian.  The staff is casting their vote and I’ll be able to 
announce the Stevenson Volunteer of the Year next week.  All of these individuals are very worthy of this 
title so, stay tuned! 
 
School Lunch Week begins Monday.  This year’s theme is “Level Up Lunch!”  Make sure you enjoy some 

of Mrs. Ward’s amazing lunches next week.  My personal favorite is the Mac and Cheese!   

The third annual Fall Fishing Tournament is right around the corner.  Click the link to sign up and 

participate.  https://forms.gle/5LatadZn3p7Zpmf18 

Well, that’s it for this week.  I hope everyone has a wonderful weekend.  We’ll see you Monday in the 
car loop!   
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Fleeger 

2023 - 2024 RLS Families: Car Loop Volunteer Opportunities (signupgenius.com) 
Stevenson’s Calendar of Events - https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/152#calendar78  
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